
 

Each newsletter we will introduce a member of staff to you. 

I am pleased to introduce Owen, Emma and Naz. 

 

Hi my name is Owen. I love working as a nursery practitioner here at Odds Farm 

Park Day Nursery. Although this is my first job in this role, I really enjoy being 

with and around the children in the preschool room, and I am sometimes 

referred to as the biggest child in there! In my spare time I love being outdoors, 

active and socialising.  

Just a few reminders –                               

• Due to parent feedback, you will now be able to view all newsletters via our 

website.  

• We will be having some work done on the Car Park potholes early next week. The 

whole Car Park and Circle will be cordoned off Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th 

March. As a result, all parking and drop-offs will be moved to the grass overflow 

as you drive in on the left-Cones and signage will be out to direct you. 

• Please remember to wear masks on collection and drop off’s and only ONE 

parent collecting and dropping off your child. 

 

 

 

 

Hi my name is Emma. I have enjoyed working with children for the past 15 

years. I have two children and I enjoy going on days out with my children on the 

weekend. I work in all rooms at Odds Farm Day Nursery. 

 

Hi my name is Naz. I am from south Africa which means I love hot weather and 

lots of BBQ’s. This is my first job working with children and I am absolutely 

loving it. In my spare time I like to go walking and playing with my little puppy 

Mylo. 
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Upcoming 

events 

17th March- St Patricks 

Day  

(Come Dressed in Green) 

 

19th March- Red Nose 

Day  

( Come Dressed in your 

best carnival outfits) 

 

1st April 

 Bring in your home 

made easter bonnets, 

children will be wearing 

these for their easter 

picnic in the garden 

(weather permitting) 

 

23rd April 

St George’s Day- (Come 

Dressed in red and white) 

 

 

World book Day and sensory play 

Baby  

The babies really enjoyed dressing up for World Book Day and 

listening to eachother stories. 

 Babies have also been exploring different textures, flour, 

foam, and bubbles. We have been spending lots of time in the 

garden. The babies have also been loving their farm trips, we 

talk about all the different animals we see and have been 

keeping up to date with the new arrivals. 

Toddler  

In the Toddler room we have really enjoyed exploring ice play 

talking about the temperature of the ice and how it melts 

changing from a solid to a liquid.  

We have also been developing on our language skills when 

playing with Oblique. 

The toddlers have been developing on their construction skills 

when taking part in junk modelling. They have been selecting 

resources with the help to explore colours and textures. 

Preschool  

The children loved dressing up as their favourite story 

character and sharing their stories. 

The children have been learning about numbers and the 

different letters that they have in their names. We have been 

doing lots of role play activities looking at hairdressers and 

their role. 

In the garden we have been taking part in lots of physical 

exercise, including an obstacle course.  


